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Dear Sirs,
We have a very rare, extremely important heritage site, which is under our care as a
nation, for future generations.  The site defines the complexity and deep understanding of
a civilization who were bound to nature and its interdependency.
In view of all the ghastly events currently, why not forget profits for once and do
something good and important?  Find an alternative route - there are several options
available.
Yours faithfully,
Martine Royle




